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Discussion on light pole replacement at Warner Complex

SUMMARY: City staff has provided a survey to VEC showing the location of all the existing electrical
lighting equipment at the Warner complex and VEC has gathered existing information needed for the
pricing of the lighting upgrade project.
A cost estimate and schedule will be provided at the meeting.
VEC representatives have said that new typical field lighting systems usually cost about $90,000 per
field and if existing conduits can be utilized, the project could be much cheaper.
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